

Mr David Rees Health & Social Care Committee National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA

E-mail: Kathryn.chamberlain@wales.gsi.gov.uk

Direct Line: 0300 062 8379

Email:david.rees@wales.gov.uk

28 March 2014

Dear Mr Rees

The 2014-15 Operational Plan for Healthcare Inspectorate Wales has been published today and can be found here.

I would be happy to discuss this plan with you if you would find this useful.

Yours sincerely

DR KATE CHAMBERLAIN

Chief Executive

Fax: 0300 062 8387

www.hiw.org.uk